
Good morning 

We refer to your recent enquiry concerning the asbestos insulation issue in the 

ACT and NSW in the 1960s and 1970s.  

 

The descendants of the proprietors of “Canberra Asbestosfluf” wish to convey 

their genuine concern for those affected as a consequence of the insulation regime 

of that time.  

They fully support every endeavour to be undertaken by the relevant government 

authorities and affected parties to achieve the best possible outcome for persons 

who may have been affected by this process.  

The descendants do not propose to make any further public statement and request 

respect for their privacy. 

 

Thanking you 

 

The descendants of the proprietors of Canberra Asbestosfluf of the 1960’s and 

1970’s 

 


